
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is hard to believe that we are now half-way through the term and have now completed 5 weeks of remote and flexible 

learning. We are so proud of our students (and parents) who have been able to adapt to this new way of learning and 

develop positive routines and learning behaviours. The end is now in sight and we begin to transition back to face-to-

face learning over the next few weeks. It is important that we continue to engage in learning during this time and set 

ourselves up for success when students return to school on Tuesday 9 June. 
 

Remember, your teachers are there to support your learning. Please continue to reach out to them via google 

classroom and they will respond. It has been pleasing to see our students engaging so well in Google Classroom and 

this has been recognised in a variety of different ways including: teacher feedback comments, dojo points, awesome 

jar, learning ladder and many more. 

 

Here are just some examples of the many wonderful pieces of work submitted by our students recently. 

 

 

 

 
Avyukt (4MM) 

 

 

 

Elohim (5RM) 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An (5VM) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Brett Sinnett, 

Assistant Principal, Years 4-5 


